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Require all-electric buildings in the 2022 code cycle 

Please require all-electric buildings in the 2022 code cycle. Buildings make up almost 
40% of greenhouse gas emissions in the US and around 25% in California. The CA 

Energy Commission (CEC) has an opportunity, right now, to significantly lower climate 
pollution from the building sector by requiring all new construction to be all-electric in the 
2022 energy code update. Partial electrification will not do enough to mitigate our 

climate crisis. Waiting three more years for the next energy code update would not only 
waste this opportunity to unleash a faster, more economical way to build housing in the 

Golden State, it would cost Californians $1 billion in unnecessary, outdated gas 
infrastructure, and lock us into 3 million tons of additional carbon emissions by 2030. 


